Minutes of Regular Meeting
Liberty Township, Licking County, Ohio
February 11, 2019

e The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township trustees was held on Monday, February
11, 2019 in the Liberty Township House. Bill Siegel, township trustee, called the meeting to
order at 6:30 p.m. He stated the meeting was being recorded, and then led the Pledge of
Allegiance.

« Roll call was taken with the following answering as present: Bill Siegel, Bill Bogantz and Dave
Cole, trustees.

e A motion was made by Bill Bogantz to approve the regular meeting minutes from January 14,
2019. Motion seconded by Dave Cole and passed with all yes votes.

Zoning Report

e Ed Wasem, Zoning Inspector: No permits

e Ed Wasem stated that an issue regarding swimming pool permits was brought to his attention.
Township should decide if a permit is required and if there is a charge for the permit. There is no
liability to the township. Bill Siegel made a motion to collect a $75.00 fee for all swimming pool
permits issued by the zoning inspector. Dave Cole seconded the motion. The motion passed
with all yes votes. The permit will take effect 30 days from today.

Resident/Public Input

e Township resident, Alan Huet, complimented Jeff Irvin, Township Road Supervisor, on the
excellent condition of the township roads during the winter weather.

Old Business

e Bill Siegel reported that Jeff plowed and salted the roads and removed a tree.

e Bill Siegel reported that the new truck was picked up and that he is happy with the purchase. He
feels the truck will do the township well.

e The 2004 township pickup truck will be put out for bid. The public Notice will be published in the
Newark Advocate once during the week and once on a weekend. Bill Bogantz made a motion to
sell the township pickup truck by sealed bid. Bill Siegel seconded the motion. The motion passed
with all yes votes.

e Monroe Township provided the Fire/EMS total runs for 2018 in Liberty Township. Chief Wright
shared the good news with the trustees regarding the much-improved rating of the fire
department. The trustees agreed to send a letter of congratulations to the Monroe Township
Fire Department.

e Recycle bins located at the township property continue to be an issue.
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New Business

e The Final Appropriation Meeting will be February 25, 2019 at 5:00 p.m.

Correspondence/Warrants/Receipts

e The January correspondences were read.
e Receipts for the month of January were read. Receipts totaled $11,295.60
e Payments for the month of December were read. Payments totaled $14,173.10

e Minutes, permits, warrants, and vouchers were signed.

A motion to adjourn the regular meeting of the Liberty Township Trustees was made by Bill Bogantz,
seconded by Dave Cole. Motion passed with all yes votes.

Approval of the minutes of meeting held on February 11, 2019:

Trustee/M/ Date: _S—/) — Vi

Trustee: f/b/,c_, Jé)%yy/;’? Date: 7//)/2"3)/T
Trustee: /ﬁﬂw K %) Date: ?////25/f

Fiscal Omfm Date: 6/// /l A
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